
From: Kirk Faries
To: stucker@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Honea, Tammy; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Michael Feezel; Keri Clarke; Amanda Barringer; Brady Wilton; Kirk Faries; David Molina
Subject: Atsel Leonard Fed. spill closure
Date: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 3:21:11 PM
Attachments: Artesia NM Riversideyard1.msg

Hi Shelly,
I would like to see if we could get a case closure on the Atsel/Leonard battery spill we had on
9/12/16. Lease serial #LC-062407/NM-29269, NMOCD tracking #2RP-3885. I sent a corrective action
work plan on 2/12/18 and we have backfilled area where contaminated soil was removed with clean
soil and hauled all contaminated soil to Gandy Marly land fill.
I have included the lab samples that were taken to cardinal labs on 9/22/16 and show TPH, BTEX &
chlorides are under threshold levels.
Thanks
 
Thank you,
 
Kirk Faries
Production Foreman
Rover Operating LLC
575-513-3198
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